
Dear parents/ carers,

We have decided to review the reading book change policy and the reading tasks offered from Year 2 onwards. The changes are as follows:

From Monday 18th January 2016 home reading books will be changed on a Monday, Wednesday and a     Friday, if the planner is signed by a responsible adult to say your child has read their book. We encourage children to choose their own book from a range of books appropriate to their reading ability. We do this as we feel strongly that children prefer to read a book which they have chosen themselves. This can sometimes however, result in picking the same book twice and this is not to be discouraged but if this persists please make a note in the planner for the teacher.

The reading tasks encouraged are as follows:

Each Tuesday, you and your child should have a discussion about the text they have read using the prompt card provided. ( Appendix1)
Each Thursday, your child should complete the book review  in their............
[bookmark: _GoBack]Each weekend, your child should complete the reading challenge of their choice from the challenge sheet. ( Appendix 2) Please note that these are hierarchical, and become harder as progress down the sheet. We encourage children to challenge themselves and to pick an appropriate challenge for a fiction / poetry or non fiction genre that suits the text they are reading. This task can be presented using whatever writing implements and materials your child chooses, and documents created using ICT can be e- mailed to school using the following e-mail address. 

These activities are not compulsory but are encourage, and although you may not be able to do them all, it would be a fabulous help to your child's reading comprehension if they could complete one a week. The key however is that it is fun, and most importantly creates discussion about what they have read which facilitates a greater understanding of the text. 

In addition, we are also creating challenge book boxes so children may pick an extra book to bring home from time to time as additional reading. These are not swapped at regular intervals, but just as and when your child has completed the book. We hope that this will mean that there is plenty of choice, challenge and opportunity to read, read, read!

Finally, it is important that children enjoy the pleasure of reading and master the skills involved but too often it becomes a race for the next book or level with a disregard for the comprehension of the text. So, if you feel that your child would benefit from keeping their book a little longer or needs to change their book less often, then please put a note in their reading diary or see their teacher and this can be arranged. Equally, if their teacher thinks they need to keep the book a little longer they will put a note in your child's planner to that effect.

If you have to any questions please ask your child's teacher.

Kind regards,
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